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“We look forward to working with the congestion pricing commission in the 
months ahead.  We are hopeful that its workings will be fair, open and 
objective. 

 We trust its members will seek to address the problems of traffic congestion 
while at the time heeding the economic needs of working class individuals 
and seniors who must travel by car and truck into Manhattan.  We also trust 
that the commission will take under consideration all mitigation options.

We still believe that congestion relief programs can be both effective and 
fair.”
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